
Pictures being posted on the ARHA Website 
Star�ng immediately for all hunts held from July 1st 2023 on, we will now offer lis�ng individual club 
results with pictures on our ARHA website.  We are going back to July 1st since this was when the Rabbit 
Hunter magazine was no longer available.  To have pictures listed online there are guidelines that clubs 
will have to follow.    Listed below are the guidelines we are going to use.    We have explained below 
about labeling the pictures, this is something that has to be done.  At the NKC office we talk to some of 
you a lot but we never have seen most of you and have no way of knowing who the person in the picture 
is or what dog is in the picture.  So, if the pictures are not labeled, we will not know who you are or who 
the dog is.  Some of the guidelines may seem redundant or useless but if we don’t have correct 
informa�on sent in, the wrong informa�on will be listed online.  We will not go back and con�nually 
make changes to names that were sent in wrong or spelled wrong. This will be a work in progress for a 
while and it may take a litle while to get everything finalized.   We have also added pictures of the 2023 
winners of the Litle Pack World Hunt and winners of the Progressive Pack US to their individual web 
pages, those pictures will remain online un�l the following year when the new winner’s pictures will be 
added. 

1. All pictures need to be sent to contactus@arha.com .
2. We will post up to 10 pictures for a club hunt and up to 20 pictures for State or Big hunts.  The 

Litle Pack World and Progressive Pack US will depend on the number of pictures taken at the 
banquet & Hunts.

3. All Pictures must be emailed in the NKC office.  The pictures must be sent as an atachment and 
not embedded in the email.

4. The pictures need to be emailed in with in 2 weeks of the hunt date.  Clubs do not need to hold 
pictures from several hunts and then send them in at one �me.  This only makes it harder for 
the Person sending the pictures in and the NKC office trying to figure out all of the pictures.

5. All pictures need to be taken in the same direc�on (either all landscape or all portrait) and the 
pictures need to be the same size.

6. If pictures include dog food other than Purina Dog food, those pictures will not be used.
7. The email must have the Name of the Club the pictures are from, date of the hunt and list if they 

are for a club or other type of event.
8. All pictures MUST BE labeled in the email with the dog’s name, either placement in hunt or what 

the pictures is of and who is in the picture the owner/handler.  We will list the names included in 
the email.  The person sending the email in MUST make sure all names are spelled correctly as 
the informa�on included in the email is what we will use to label the pictures.

9. If mul�ple emails are sent in at the same �me with the pictures atached, all of the emails must 
have the informa�on for the pictures in that email.

10. The ARHA office will not contact the club for informa�on on who is in a picture if not labeled. 
Any pictures come in with no explana�on or are not labeled, will be posted with the hunt results 
for that date and no other informa�on listed.  The office will not go back later to add the contact 
informa�on for the pictures. 
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